






Dear Parents,


As a way of providing your child with the best opportunity to find out about life in Tudor England, we have arranged for History Off the Page to spend the day with us on Thursday 12th December 2019.  

Through role-play, your child will experience life as it would have been in a Tudor household in the year 1536, using authentic tools and materials whenever possible to learn skills in a wide variety of workshops.
The children will then get involved in the issues of the time, with the chance to participate in a range of cross-curricular activities, including a Christmas banquet. By the end of the day, they will have a good idea of how it felt like to be a citizen at this particular time in history. There will also be a story-telling session.

In order for the visit to go ahead a voluntary contribution of £1.00 is required, to cover the cost of the mini banquet. 
You will be able to give permission for your child to attend, and pay for the trip using our online payment system SIMS Agora.   For those who have already registered, you can access SIMS Agora via the school website.  If you have not yet registered and would like to or if you have any problems accessing your account, please contact Kim Evinson on 01832 732152 or by emailing kevinson@thrapston.net. 

You will need to register with SIMS Agora and complete your payment by Monday 8th December at the latest.

A simple costume will help your child really feel part of the day. See overpage for examples.
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If you have any further questions about this day, please come and talk to us.


Kind regards,

Mrs C. Hannah, Mrs. J. Siwiak-Denney & Mrs. S. Litchfield
